Most Holy Rosary Parish, Midleton

Parish Newsletter April 9th 2017



Your prayers are requested for the repose of the following souls: John Francis McNamara, Jane Daly, Madge Ronayne, Nora Howard, John Hurley, Andy Noone, Mary Kelleher, Aidan (Bun) O'Donovan, May they Rest in Peace

We welcome the new members of our Parish Community: James Eoin Delany, John Francis Kennedy, Ria Lilly O'Reilly, Who were recently Baptised

Brochures containing times and venues for Easter Ceremonies are available at the Church Doors. You are invited to take one home on leaving the church.

CONGRATULATIONS TO ALL WHO RECEIVED THE SACRAMENT OF CONFIRMATION LAST TUESDAY IN THE CHURCH OF THE MOST HOLY ROSARY. MAY THE HOLY SPIRIT ALWAYS GUIDE YOU AND BLESS YOU ON LIFE'S JOURNEY.



Parish Website of www.midletonparish.ie Parish Mobile 0872468234

Parish Office 021 4636508 Parish Newsletter of www.parishoffice@gmail.com

Opening Hours- Mon-Thurs. 10.30a.m.- 1.00 p.m. Fri. 10.30 a.m. of 12.00 p.m.

St. Vincent De Paul Contact No. 086-3114512

Chrism Mass

The Chrism Mass will be celebrated on Wednesday, 12th April, in St. Colman's Cathedral Cobh, at 7.30pm. Everybody is invited to attend.

Penitential Rite

On Tuesday April 11th. at 7.30 p.m. A number of visiting priests will attend. Let us experience God's mercy together

Easter Garden Holy Rosary Church

As we plan our Easter Garden this week we wish to give anyone who wishes, the opportunity to donate an <u>Easter Indoor Plant</u> for the garden. If you wish to donate, please leave plant at Our Lady's Altar by Good Friday. Thanking you in anticipation.

Ballintotis Area Community Council: Race Route Clean up When? Monday 10th April, Time? 7pm Meeting Point? Community Centre: Your help is appreciated!

Meánscoil na mBráithre Críostaí agus Bunscoil na mBráithre Críostaí, Mainistir na Corann

Congratulations and best wishes to all who participated on such a wonderful occasion last Monday, in The Church of The Most Holy Rosary, celebrating 150 Years of Educational Excellence in our Christian Brothers Schools.

Annual Novena to Our Lady Mother of Good Counsel will be held in St Josephs Church, Castlemartyr, from 18th to 26th April 2017 @ 7,30pm each evening. Everybody welcome.

Cloyne Diocesan Pilgrimage to Knock

Will take place on Sunday, May 14th. For further details contact Máiread @ 087-9732021. Spiritual Director Fr. Jack Cogan.